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Friday 14th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Red Nose Day 

On Friday 21st March, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day by dressing in red.  Pupils can 
wear non-uniform on this day- wearing something red. We ask for a small donation of 50p 
which you can put in the collection bucket on the gate. 

We will also be having a cake sale after school in the playground which will be 
cash only. Gates will open to parents at 2:50pm.  If you would like to donate a 
cake, please bring it to the office by Thursday morning. You will need to fill out 
an ingredients form.  

To encourage reading, there will also be a ‘Preloved books’ stall with all books 
for 50p or 3 books for £1. 

For more information on how your donation will help people around the world, visit their 
website here. Pupils will be doing activities during the week about Red Nose Day.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Ms Moxom 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

https://www.comicrelief.com/

